
what YOU need to KNOW...

WELCOME to FBCScottsdale
We’re glad you’ve chosen to worship at FBCScottsdale this morning. If this is your first time, 
we would love to get to know you a little better, so please fill out the card that is inside this 

Worship folder. You can put the card in the offering plate as it goes by. Enjoy the service!

SERMON  NOTES

The vision of FBCScottsdale is to be a light in the              

community, where people come as they are to worship and 

explore God, connect with people, and get involved in ministry 

to the whole person: body, mind, and spirit.
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July 13th, 2014

WELCOME CENTRAL
Are you new here? We’re glad you chose to worship with us today. Are you looking for 
more information on the ministries we do here at FBCS? Visit the Welcome Central desk 
in the Lobby or check out our website at fbcscottsdale.org.  

2.

Important Dates for VBS
VBS Work Day - July 19th from 9:00a to Noon. We will be painting and making 
decorations and a set for VBS. All are welcome and if you have any large pieces 
of cardboard please bring them. 
VBS Setup - July 26th from 9:00a - Noon.
Volunteer Training - July 26th at 10:00am. 

The ACTS church
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Weekly Financial Update
Actual Giving: $17, 259
Weekly Budget Need: $13,020

Vacation Bible School - Registration 
VBS is July 28th - August 1st from 6:00 - 8:00p. This is a family event! Adults  get 
to participate in a class while the children are being encouraged to be the unique 
individuals God created them to be. Registration is now open online! 

Chipping in for the Community
Register online today for our golf tournament Chipping in for the Community that 
will be Saturday, September 13th at McCormick Ranch Golf Club. The cost is 
$125 per person or $400 for a foursome. This is a fun way to raise money for a 
local non-profit called STARS that helps improve the lives of individuals with devel-
opmental and cognitive disabilities. 

5.

Sweat Week!
During the week of VBS, July 28th through August 1st, the Jr. High students are 
invited to participate in a little service week called Sweat Week. While this year 
may not require as much sweating beacuse we are meeting in the evening from 
6:00 - 8:00p, we will be serving our church and growing towards Christ together. 
Sign ups will be available soon and all 6th-8th grade students are invited to join.


